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ROBOTICS 
 
Congratulations to our talented Year 3 and 4 students. Your Bee 
Projects were fantastic and the K/1/2 students loved coming to watch 
you present them. You worked hard to research and then write 
descriptive texts about the parts of the bee, the life cycle of a bee and 
other bee related information. You then recorded yourselves reading 
your work, used the Scratch 3 app to code your recordings and then 
you used a Makey Makey kit to create a circuit so that when someone 
pressed a button on your poster they would hear your recordings. You 
decorated your posters independently and presented a masterpiece. 
What an epic effort over the past term, integrating science, digital 
technologies and English.  
 
We can't wait to see what the Year 5/6 students present next week.  
 
 
 
 
 

  

28 October 2021 
  

 
 
 

 
29th October - Friday 

No canteen 
 

4 November – Thursday 
Kindy 2022 orientation 

morning 
 

11th November – Thursday 
Kindy Parent Orientation 

10am 
 

P&C Meeting 11.30am 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners.  
We empower them with 
the knowledge, skills and 
confidence enabling 
them to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School 
is a great school.  Join us. 
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From the Principal’s desk 
 
It is with a sad heart that we say farewell to Mrs Window. Mrs Window has been our loyal School Admin 
Manager for 19 years here at Chillingham! We wish her all the best for what ever the next chapter in life 
holds. 
 
On Thursday 4th November from 4pm – 5pm, we are having an afternoon tea for Mrs Window at the 
Community Centre – to show her how much we appreciate all she has done for us over the last 19 years. 
 
We would like to compile a book of messages for Paula, so please either bring a handwritten note to 
her or be prepared to write one on the day. Hope to see you there. 
 
Unfortunately with the bad weather on Monday, we didn’t have an assembly to present any awards. 
Awards will be held over until the next assembly. 
 
Today we had our 3rd Kindy orientation morning. So much excitement 
with our current Kindies showing our 2022 Kindies around the school 
with such care. The K/1 students were also thrilled to show the pre-
schoolers their Ozobot coding skills as they used the robots to move 
over premade paths full of colour codes. 
 
Please check your child’s hair as we have had a report of headlice. 
 
Vicki Roach 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C Association: 
 
Next meeting is Thursday November 11th at 11.30am.   
 
Reminder:  To all our wonderful volunteers, you will all need to be fully vaccinated before Monday 8 
November to be able to come along to meetings and/or volunteer as a helper in the canteen (you are 
still able to provide cakes/biscuits etc unvaccinated      ).  After this time, proof of vaccination will be 
needed when coming onto the school grounds.   
 

Canteen: 
 
Please note that there will be NO canteen tomorrow Friday 29th October due to lack of volunteers.  
 
Please see the NEW canteen roster below and ensure you have read the reminder above.  

 

No birthdays 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjjh-SdmsPTAhVDJJQKHUgiB2gQjRwIBw&url=https://www.pinterest.com/explore/happy-birthday/&psig=AFQjCNEcFGWS7CkvSxbOGoK_T2z_Z_kPPA&ust=1493333292675046
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 Volunteer Cakes 

Friday 29th October     No Canteen 

Friday 5th November Mary Megan & Lauren 

Friday 12th November Erika Erika & Nicole 

Friday 19th November Megan Megan, Holly & April 

Friday 26th November Erika Erika & Nicole 

Friday 3rd December Chrissy Chrissy & Laura 

Friday 10th December Megan Megan & Lauren 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please make use of the attached absentee note if your child/ren have been away this week.    
 
 

 
 

CHILLINGHAM PUBLIC SCHOOL ABSENTEE NOTE: 
 

My child/ren ____________________________________ was/were absent on _______________ (Date/s)  
 
because  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________ (Parent Name) ______________________  (Signature)  __________ (date)  
  

https://www.pngimg.com/download/4358
https://www.pngimg.com/download/4358
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


Phone: 0266 791255                             Principal: Vicki Roach                              Web: chillinghamschool.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVERTISING 

 


